
Crystal Rias 
87 E. 148th  street 

Harvey, IL 60426 

School District 152 

16001 Lincoln Street 

Harvey, IL 60426 

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position with school district 

152. Thank you for the opportunity and experience I received working in the food service department 

over the past 4 years. My Last day will be October 30, 2015 were I will be relocating to Springfield, IL 

Thanks Again 

Sincerely 

Crystal Rias 
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